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The Rt Reverend Robert Beal 
REDACTED 

Dear +Robert 

Greetings and Peate. 

< 22 December 1998 
BeGI Robert-H4mIdi,.. arfid" 22 J2 gs 

Trust that all is well with you. I have spoken to the removalists regarding 
the matter that we have been discussing m the last little while and have 
offered to them our apologies. I believe that this is where they would want 
the matter to rest. It was a rather embarrassing and difficult meeting and 
one feels again a sense of shame on behalf of the Church. 

I am enclosing an interesting article sent to me by Senator Brian Harradine . 
concerning some of the key issues that we have been concerned about. 

It would be good to look at ~e ofl;he issues that I wrote to you in my last 
letter in terms of the overall pastoral oversight of the person in question. 

With many than~ for your assistan~e and help in this matter. 

With every blessing, good wishes and prayers. 

Yours sincerely 

+Roger :Herft 
Bishop of Newcastle 

.. 
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